WELL!  Let me first begin by thanking *ALL* of you for helping to make


my dream come true!  As another captain once said, "We are all Olympus"


and there is no doubt in my mind that it is true!  Pride and Prejudice


outshadowed my wildest expectations because each and every one of you


helped to make it bigger and better (read: more political and sicker!)





A number of surveys have begun trickling in.  If you have not had an


opportunity to return your survey, please do so at the earliest moment. 


I have not had a chance to review those that are here (Mardi Gras is


hell on the brain, you know!)





The appreciation party is just around the corner (March 15).  The board


and I will be preparing lists of people for certificates of appreciation


and honorary membership.  If there is anyone you feel should be on this


list, please contact myself or a board member ASAP.  Also, make sure


your guests get invited to the party.  Invitations should be ready by


the first of March - so call me or Miss Humble to get extras for your


guests!





